The Ministry of Transport hereby informs the general public that the following Personalized License
Plates are now ready for pickup at the Ministry of Transport located in the old Central Bank building on
Carey and Warren streets.

Procedures:

» Vehicle owners must present proof of ownership; valid insurance and a valid LRA payment
receipts.

» Drop off and pick up days for processing and issuing of these personalized license plates are on
Tuesdays and Thursdays respectively

» Only legitimate owners of vehicles will be allowed to sign for and take delivery of their
completed documents and plates

» Anyone wishing to pick up processed documents and license plates on behalf of a vehicle

owners will be required to present an authorization letter duly notarized by a recognized and
reputable Notary Public.



